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Document Control Desk 
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Washington, D.C. 20555 

Subject: AmerGen Adoption of Outstanding License 
Amendment Applications Originally Submitted As 
Illinois Power Reguests for Clinton Power Station 

Dear Madam or Sir: 

On December 15, 1999, the transfer of the Clinton Power Station (CPS) Operating 
License from Illinois Power to AmerGen Energy Company, LLC ("AmerGen") became 
effective. This transfer was approved via NRC Order dated November 24, 1999, and was 
completed by a conforming license amendment (Amendment 123 to the CPS Operating 
License) issued on December 15, 1999.  

At the time of the transfer of the Operating License, there were five applications for 
amendment of the CPS Operating License pending NRC review and approval. These 
amendment requests, which are identified in the attachment to this letter, were submitted by 
Illinois Power and published for notice in the Federal Register as Illinois Power submittals.  
Since AmerGen is now the Operating License holder for CPS, AmerGen wishes to express to 
the NRC its interest in, and adoption of, these requests. Hence, this letter is provided 
specifically to identify the outstanding amendment requests and to note AmerGen's 
expectation that the NRC will continue with its efforts to review and process these requests 
for AmerGen, the licensee for CPS. As the applicability of these requests to CPS remains 
unchanged, the intent, bases, justification, and evaluations provided or associated with the 
requested changes (including the Bases for No Significant Hazards Consideration) also remain 
unchanged.  
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For any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Michael A. Reandeau, 
Director - Licensing at (217) 935-8881, extension 3448.  

Sincerely yours, 

Michael T. Coyle 
Vice President 

TBE/krk 

Attachment 

cc: NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager 
NRC Resident Office, V-690 
Regional Administrator, Region mI, USNRC 
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
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Outstanding License Amendment Requests for 
Clinton Power Station Submitted as Illinois Power Requests

Illinois Power Letter No. and Date of Submittal 
(w/ License Amendment Request Tracking No.) Subject

U-603032, dated October 23, 1998 
(LS-97-006) 

U-603160, dated February 22, 1999 
(LS-97-006) 

U-603212, dated June 24, 1999 
(LS-97-006) 

U-603131, dated March 1, 1999 
(LS-98-009) 

U-603247, dated August 23, 1999* 
(LA-99-009) 

U-603281, dated October 25, 1999 
(LS-99-001) 

U-603282, dated October 25, 1999 
(LS-98-013)

Proposed Changes to Technical 
Specifications for New Feedwater 
Leakage Control System (FWLCS) 
Update and Additional Information to 
Support Proposed Changes Regarding 
FWLCS 
Update and Additional Information to 
Support Proposed Changes Regarding 
FWLCS 

Unreviewed Safety Question Regarding 
Tornado Missile Protection 

Deletion of Various Expired License 
Conditions from CPS Operating License 

Revised Definition of Channel Functional 
Test (per TSTF-205, Rev. 3) 

Revised RPS Solenoid Bus EPA 
Setpoints

* This request is supplemented by a follow-up request to incorporate an additional change consistent with the 
changes proposed in this request. The follow-up request was submitted by AmerGen (Clinton Power Station) 
via AmerGen letter U-603315, dated January 8, 2000.


